SAN BERNARDINO

COUNTY

Serving San Bernardino,
Inyo and Mono Counties

ICEMA
MEDICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE

The Medical Advisory Committee meeting scheduled on Thursday, August 22, 2024, has been
cancelled.

If you have any questions, please contact Michelle Hatfield, Senior EMS Specialist at 909-
388-5826 or via e-mail at michelle.hatfield@cao.sbcounty.gov.

Next Scheduled Meeting:

October 24, 2024
1300

ICEMA
1425 South “D” Street
San Bernardino, CA 92415-0060
(909) 388-5823 FAX (909) 388-5825
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